D\ Scuola Grande Arciconfraternita di San Rocco
in Venezia

PrOt. N ... 20020,
To the staff

To the Visitors

Scuola Grande di San Rocco: Urgent provisions

In implementation of the Decree of the Presidency of the Italian Council of Ministers on Sunday,
March Ist 2020, relating to the struggle against infection by Coronavirus, the following is ordered

for the Scuola Grande and the Church of San Rocco:

1) The Scuola Grande and the Church reopen today with the usual timetable,

2) Free and guest entry is included in the attendance count,

3) The distribution of audioguides is suspended until further notice,

4) The Treasury Hall is temporarily closed until otherwise decided,

5) In the Scuola Grande, the simultaneous and total presence of 50 people is admitted, suitably
distributed,

6) The mutual distance between people cannot in any case be less than 1 (one) meter,

7) Max. 15 (fifteen) people can enter at the same time, spreading in the halls in order to respect the
distance of 1 (one) meter as stated above,

8) The Church of San Rocco is reopened for Sunday Mass and for visits, with the max. presence of
50 people, at a distance of at least 1 (one) meter from each other.

9) The staff is responsible for verifying compliance with the aforementioned provisions.

10) The Segreteria will be informed about violations of these provisions.
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